
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

We have had a wonderful first week back after the holiday here at Allesley. All our children have settled back into their 
learning and are having a lot of fun too, which is lovely to see! This week I have had the pleasure to have seen so many 
children from across the school who have shown me their work which has been completed over the holiday. I was amazed 
at the amount of time and effort the children have put into their homework. I am so proud of them all, a huge well done 
to each and every one of you!   

Our new school menu is now up and running and our children have enjoyed trying some of our new additions to week 1, week 2 starts 
next week and we’re sure Mondays choice of an all day breakfast will be a success . Our new menu and the allergen lists have been 
sent out on the my child at school app and is available to view on our school website.  

Christmas raffle tickets still on sale! Huge thanks to all the local businesses and parents who have donated these amazing prizes. 
Tickets cost £1 each. Please let the office know if you need anymore tickets, return ticket stubs, payment and any unsold tickets by 
Friday 1st December. The raffle will be drawn on Monday 4th December and winners will be contacted that week. Any prizes which 
aren’t claimed by the end of term will be used for future PTA fundraising activities. All money raised will help support school projects, 
through the PTA. See page 2 for the amazing prizes you could win! 

Thank you! for your generous donations for our non uniform day before half term! We raised £221.55 for Eamonn O’c from Year 3 on 
behalf of Coventry City Mission. 

PTA Annual General Meeting is on Wednesday 15th November, 3.30-4.30pm. Everyone is welcome – children can watch a film while the 
meeting takes place. We will be planning the year ahead including fundraising activities and targets. We will also be electing our 
Chair, Secretary and Treasurer for the year. If you’re interested in becoming any of these roles then look at the PTA Facebook page 
for more information.  
 
Our Christmas fete will be on Friday 1st December, 3-5.30pm! It's a huge team effort with parents, carers and staff from across the 
school helping to welcome the community and make it fun, festive and memorable for the children. We need volunteers to help set up, 
run stalls and pack up at the end. Children are very welcome to get involved too. Please complete our short form to let us know how 
you can get involved. Any time you can give is massively appreciated https://forms.gle/iwbqHSrMw2KxxXGu6 
 

School Photo’s Individual and sibling photographs will take place in school on Wednesday 15th November.  

 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 

L Hoey 
Headteacher 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter Date: 10/11/2023 

 
Starting week beginning 6th of November and ending 
week beginning 4th December.  
 
Monday Netball – Years 3, 4, 5, 6 – Mrs Freeman  
Tuesday End ball - Years 1 & 2 – Mr Johnson    
Wednesday Girl's Football - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 – Mr Knight  
Thursday Boy's football - Years 3,4,5,6 – Mr Knight  
Friday Gymnastics - Years 1 & 2 - CP Coaching 
       
         (Missing Friday 1st December - Christmas Faye) 

The PTA Annual General 
Meeting Thanks to     
everyone who supported 
our Halloween disco. You 
helped to raise over 
£800! 

https://forms.gle/iwbqHSrMw2KxxXGu6


 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Juno S Year 2    Chase F Year 4 

Isabelle K Year 2 

Poppy’s thought of the 
week… 

Halloween was so exciting but 
most of all I loved Bonfire 

night because I really enjoyed 
the silent fireworks as they 

didn't scare me 

Year 1 Room on a Broom by Julia Donaldson recommended by  
Archie LS 

Year 2 Cat in the Hat by Dr Seuss recommended by Romeo C 

Year 3  The Brilliant of Tom Gates by Liz Kitchen recommended by 
Eamonn 

Year 4 Pugly on Ice by Pamela Butchart  recommended by Callum 
Mc 

Year 5 Code cracking for beginner's by Twinkle recommended by 
Dhyey J  

Year 6 Boy at the back of the class by  Onjali Q Raúf recommended 
by Rico B  

 

 

Reception, Year 1, Year 3,  Year 
5 & Year 6 are on Thursdays.  

For this term the dates are- 

November 16th & 23rd   

 

Year 2 & Year 4  are on Fridays.  

For this term the dates are-  

November 17th & 24th  

Attendance  

Week 23rd — 27th October 2023 

Highest  Mrs Fatile Year 4 class 99.35% 
Attendance. 

      Whole school 95.79%! 

Our school percentage is above the 
National average 



This week, Year 
3 enjoyed taking 
part in a 
Skint2mint 
workshop where 
they learnt about 
the value and 
history of 
money.  

Year 6 
explored 
musical 
concept of 
theme and 
variation. 
They explored 
different 
rhythms and 
showcased 
their learning 
to their peers. 

Today, Year 
4 began to 
design their 
own 
symmetrical 
printing 
pattern, 
inspired by 
the Tudor 
architecture.
  

This week Year 5 were evacuated to Devon as 
they are going to be writing a diary entry on 
the experiences of an evacuee. 

Celebrating our week  

Year 1 have been 
enjoying the story of 'Mr 
Gumpy's Motor Car' in 
English. The children 
have enjoyed thinking 
about journeys people 
make. 

This week in Year 2, we have been learning 
about features in a non-fiction text. We will 
be using certain features to help us write our 
non-chronological reports!  

In Reception we 
have had a very 
creative time 
making different 
firework        
pictures, we've 
made marks in 
the sensory bags. 
We've talked 
about the sounds 
the fireworks 
make and used 
our phonetic 
knowledge to 
write out some 
of the sounds. 

In Nursery we spread jam onto bread then rolled it 
like a sausage roll then cut it into pieces to make 
Catherine wheel fireworks. 


